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PARLIAMENTARY JOINT STANDING 
COMMITTEE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

 
Inquiry into the Government’s financial response to the COVID-19 

pandemic 
 
The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts inquiry into the Government’s 
financial response to the COVID-19 pandemic will conduct public hearings in Hobart on 
Wednesday, 3 February 2021. 
 
The hearings will be held in Committee Room 2, Parliament House Hobart.  The timetable 
and details of witnesses are attached. 
 
The public hearings will also be broadcast via the Parliamentary Broadcast Service and will be 
available at the following link www.parliament.tas.gov.au 
 
The Members of the Committee are: 
 
Legislative Council: 
Hon Ivan Dean MLC (Chair) 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Josh Willie MLC 
 
House of Assembly: 
David O’Byrne MP 
Nic Street MP 
John Tucker MP 
 
ends 
 
For further information:Ivan Dean MLC – 0417 364 375 
  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/


 

 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARY JOINT STANDING 
COMMITTEE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 

 
Inquiry into the Government’s financial response to  

the COVID-19 pandemic 
 

PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULE – WEDNESDAY, 3 FEBRUARY 2021 
 

Venue:  Committee Room No. 2, Parliament House, Hobart 
 

9.00 am – 10.00 am Hon Roger Jaensch, MP, Minister for Human Services 
 
10.00 am – 11.00 am Hon Peter Gutwein, MP, Treasurer 
 Tony Ferrall, Secretary, Department of Treasury and Finance 
 Andrew Finch, Chief of Staff 
 
11.00 am – 12.00 pm BREAK 
 
12.10 pm – 1.00 pm ANMF 
 Emily Shepherd, Branch Secretary 
  
1.00 pm – 2.00 pm  Hon Guy Barnett MP, Minister for Primary Industries and 

Water 
 Louise Wilson, Deputy Secretary 
 Deidre Wilson, Deputy Secretary 
 Rae Burrows, General Manager, Biosecurity Tasmania 


